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LACAC 2.3/229  15 October 2021 
 
 
 
 
To: Directors of Aviation and/or Civil Aeronautics of the member States of LACAC 

 

Subject: High Level Roundtable between the Latin American Civil Aviation Commission 
(LACAC) and the Civil Aviation Authority of Singapore (CAAS) 

 
 
 
 Distinguished Sir/Madam,  
  
 I am pleased to inform that this Secretariat has received the kind offer from the Civil 

Aviation Authority of Singapore to hold the second version of the High-Level Roundtable “Air Travel 

Recovery” between the Latin American Civil Aviation Commission (LACAC) and the Civil Aviation 

Authority of Singapore (CAAS). 

  

 This virtual roundtable is a platform for collective discussions on relevant decision-

making issues, challenges, and opportunities as air travel restarts. It will be held with simultaneous 

interpretation in English and Spanish, on December 14, 2021, 8:30 am - 10:00 am (GMT-5). 

  

 Later, more information about the event will be sent, so it would be appreciated if you 

could kindly block the time in your schedule well in advance for the aforementioned date. We look 

forward to your participation in this roundtable to contribute to the dialogue. 

 

 I take this opportunity to express the assurances of my highest consideration and 

esteem. 

 

 

 

 
Jaime Binder 
Secretary of LACAC 


